Vancouver Chapter Harley Owners Group
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HARLEY ownERS GROUP

Business Meeting — January 9, 2016

The meeting was called to order by Director Chris Ferguson at 10:05 am.
Who rode: Terry Sue on his new Road Glide, and Tim Kosub did as well!
There were no new members or guests attending.

NEWS from TREV DEELEY MOTORCYCLES® (CHAPTER SPONSOR):

Jennifer, Trev Deeley Motorcycles®

Reminder that the H.0.G.® Chrome Rewards will be automatically reset when you
renew your H.0.G.® Vancouver Membership

See Jennifer or Kyoko to sign up or if you have any questions about the program
Members have until the end of February to renew memberships

Kyle, Trev Deeley Motorcycles®
e Financing rate of 0.99% on all new 2015 and 2016 Harley-Davidson motorcycles
will be in place until March 7, 2016
e January 22-24 — Vancouver Motorcycle Show at the Tradex in Langley; tickets are
$15 at the door, or $12 at TDMC. See the ladies of MotorClothes for tickets
e A 1969 Harley-Davidson golf cart is for sale at the dealership for $1,995. See Kyle
if you are interested!

Chris Wong-Moon, Trev Deeley Motorcycles®

e Motorcycle “turntable” on sale for $300; see Chris for details

e Looking to hire a service writer, so if any members know of someone outstanding
who has excellent customer service skills, send them to Chris.

e Shop rate is $115/hour, which is in line with all Lower Mainland dealerships

e February 28 — Red's Garage Sale at TDMC from 11:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. There will
be a good deal of inventory on special/sale. Also, individuals can purchase a table
to sell their own goods for $30/table. Go online to tdhd@trevdeeley.com to
register, or see Chris.

Darwin, Trev Deeley Motorcycles®

e Announced that Darryl Huber won best bike in the H.0.G.® category last summer, and
presented him with a glass trophy.
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OLD BUSINESS

e December 5, 2015: H.0.G.® Chapter Meeting, followed by brunch provided by TDMC;
this tradition will continue in December 2016
e December 10 + 11, 2015: Photos with Santa done at TDMC, 11-3

NEW BUSINESS

e January 9, 2016: H.0.G.® Meeting and Renewal Party (11:00 a.m. —2:00 p.m.)
Refreshments, prizes and some free memberships will be made available

e January 14, 2016: H.O.G.® Dinner, Jambo Grill, 3219 Kingsway (near Joyce); 7:00 p.m. If
you did not sign up at the meeting, contact Chris to have your name added so we can
include you in the reservations.

e January 22-24, 2016: As mentioned by Kyle, the Motorcycle Show will take place at the
Tradex Centre in Langley; Tickets $15 at the door or $12 at TDMC — see Reception

e February 6,2016: H.0.G.® EXECUTIVES ONLY Meeting; 10:00 A.M. TDMC.

e February 13“‘, 2016: Next H.0.G.® Meeting — FEBRUARY 13, 2016, 10:00 a.m. at TDMC.

MESSAGES FROM DIRECTOR CHRIS FERGUSON:

1. The Chapter needs volunteers for ASSISTANT DIRECTOR, ACTIVITIES DIRECTOR AND
HISTORIAN. PLEASE SUPPORT YOUR CHAPTER BY VOLUNTEERING AS A MEMBER OF
THE EXECUTIVE TEAM! Contact Chris to let her know how YOU can help!

2. The Roadside Academy is offering bike riding refresher courses and advanced training.
Contact the organization directly to schedule a date and time if you are interested.

3. The executive has agreed to purchase H.0.G.® metal name tags (silver with two pins on
the back) that members can purchase. The tags will show the chapter name and the
member's first name. Cost is being worked out (anticipate around $10 - $12). More
information will be provided at the February meeting. Members will be asked to pre-
order and pre-pay if they would like to purchase.

4. Riders Survey — We are seeking your opinion about the weekly rides via a short survey
that will be made available at the February meeting.

5. The Western Regional H.0.G.® Rally in Chilliwack July 14, 15 & 16 has secured at venue —
The Prospera Centre, 45323 Hodgins Ave, Chilliwack. NOTE: there may be a conflict in
July with this conference and the Burn Camp ride, which is scheduled for July 17. TDMC
and the Chapter are in discussion with the fire fighters about this. Unlikely that the
event will be held in Brackendale again this year due to logistical problems last year.

6. Kamloops Poker Run (May 27 and 28) — a block of rooms has been reserved at the Super
8 Motel on Hugh Allen Drive — call soon to reserve your spot!

The Meeting was adjourned at 10:30 AM.

Door prizes, donated by TDMC were won by Bernie, Rick and Sharon



